
 

Set up a children’s account 
on an Xbox or PlayStation. 

If something pops up that 
isn`t for children, shut it 
off, press x (exit) and tell a 
grown-up. 

Children should use 
YouTube Kids because it is 
safer.   

Keep your passwords safe 
and private. Don`t write 
them down or tell a friend. 

Use a long complicated 
password including, 
numbers, symbols, lower 
case and capital letters.  

Do not accept friend 
requests or play with 
people you don`t know 
online. 
 

Always use different 
passwords for each device.  

Don`t use your real name, 
address or phone numbers 
when playing games online. 

Turn location off to hide 
where you are.   

Tell an adult if you’re 
worried about anything 
online. 

Don’t put details in sites 
which are not secure. Look 
for the padlock in the URL 
bar to make sure. 

If in doubt, don`t click. 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
We want children to have a sensible mind set when using 
electronic devices and the internet. Please encourage your 
children to be safe by following these ‘12 Top Tips’ at 
Christmas and beyond.  
Thank you for your time and support! 
The iVengers team. 
 


